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VOLUNTEERS SOUGHT  for the Advisory Committee  and the Tuesday Group 
The Moore Museum is looking for anyone who would be interested in joining the Advisory Committee. We meet 

at the museum once a month (with a few exceptions), at 7 p.m. on the first Wednesday. We discuss all matters 
concerning the museum, including upcoming events, maintenance needs, the accepting of large donations/
artifacts, etc.. Anyone with an interest in the Museum or local history would be welcome to join!   ~  
~  ~  ~  ~  ~ 

The Moore Museum is also looking for volunteers who may enjoy being part of the Tuesday Group on Tuesday 
mornings. The group comes to do general maintenance around the grounds, such as painting or building shelving 
or display mounts, etc. and they enjoy the camaraderie of working together. They usually stay until early after-
noon. 

 

Sombra Museum plans exhibition to honour Lambton County’s 175th anniversary 
To celebrate the 175th anniversary of the County of Lambton, Sombra Museum is planning an exhibi-

tion of paintings, drawings, and photographs by local artists of locations, homes, and events from 
around St. Clair Township. The museum would like to borrow these items until approximately Nov. 
30, 2024 for display in the exhibit. Examples of items sought include, but are not limited to, paintings 
by folk artist Stan Norris, photographs or paintings of landmarks or villages, or fond childhood memo-
ries. If you would like to have your items featured, please contact Sombra Museum by Saturday, June 1.  

Contact Sombra Museum: Call 519-892-3982, email: www.sombramuseum.ca, 
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“Volunteers don’t get paid, not because they’re worthless,  
but because they’re priceless. 

”~Sherry Anderson, championship curler 

   Patrons who attended the Moore Museum’s popular Victorian Tea on Sunday, May 19 were well served by these 
three young members of the wait staff while the ladies in the kitchen were kept busy dishing out five delectable fla-
vours of warm scones paired with hot or cold beverages. Diners in the quaint Victorian cottage dining room relaxed 
and enjoyed a leisurely dining experience. Wait staff trio, from left: Malina Wszolek-Edey; her sister Larisa 
Wszolek-Edy; and Jessie Otten. Chatting in the background are young ladies dressed for the occasion; Jensen 
Tomajko of London, left, Dani Normandeau of Petrolia, and concealed at left, Billie Letkenmann.  
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